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Dear Prospective student, 
 
The history department would like to take this opportunity to welcome new students joining 
the school and to say how pleased we are that you have continued your history studies at 
AS level at Lady Lumley’s.  
 
The AS course will be delivered by two history specialists, Mrs Hughes and Mr Fairclough. 
The AS will consist of two equally weighted units of study which are  

 Democracy and Dictatorships in Germany 1919-1963 

 England 1485-1558: the Early Tudors 
 
As part of your study you will receive two textbooks to support your learning in each 
course and in September you will be issued with a course handbook which will contain 
guidance on the course, a reading list, exam specification and example exam questions. 
During the first lesson of the term your class teacher will go through this handbook with 
you, explaining the best ways to use it in and out of class and also talk through any 
resources you might wish to purchase for yourself.  
 
To prepare you fully for the Early Tudors and Democracy and Dictatorship course, we 
have created  some pre-learning activities that should be completed before the first lesson 
of the academic year. The activity is designed to give you contextual background 
knowledge of the Tudor period. 
 
In the meantime if you have any questions do not hesitate to contact Mrs Thompson on 
sthompson@ladylumleys.net   
 
We look forward to meeting you in September! 
 
 
The History Team  
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